Printed by: Patricia Davis
Title: Your Target grant request : CAB

Thursday, November 06, 2014 1:08:03 P Page 1 of :

From: Friday, October 24, 2014 3:34:01 PM

Subject: Your Target grant request

To: Teri L. Acquavita

Dr. Teri Acquavita
Literacy Curriculum Supervisor
Broward County Public Schools
KCW Building
600 SE Third Avenue
Literacy Department, 12th Floor, Teri Acquavita
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Program: Leveled Literacy Intervention

Amount: \$95,000.00

Dear Dr. Acquavita:

Target is pleased to inform your organization that a grant has been approved specifically for the program and amount referenced above. Your grant check should arrive in the next few days. Please note that your grant check is void if it is not cashed within five months.

If you choose to produce any announcements or articles in recognition of this grant, we ask that you identify us as "Target". Resources to help you promote your partnership with Target are available at target.com/marketingresources.

As always, Target grants are one-time gifts. By making annual commitments, we ensure we can remain flexible and respond to changing community and business needs.

Since 1946, Target has given 5 percent of its profit - which today equals more than \$4 million a week - to local communities. Our more than 1,700 Target stores carry on this tradition by making local grants and providing volunteer hours. We are proud to partner with organizations like yours to meet the needs of our communities. Whether it's inspiring young minds, offering unique cultural experiences or meeting your community's most basic needs; we thank you for your continued commitment to making a difference

You will receive a second email directing you to your account and requesting you fill out and submit a "Charitable Contribution

Printed by: Patricia Davis
Title: Your Target grant request : CAB

Thursday, November 06, 2014 1:08:03 P Page 2 of :

Receipt" as required by Internal Revenue Services guidelines. After you receive your grant check, please follow the directions from that email, and submit your "Charitable Contribution Receipt" electronically. If you have any questions, please email <a href="mailto:Community.Relations@Target.com">Community.Relations@Target.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Target Community Relations

The Mailbox which generated this email does not receive messages. It is a box for grant notifications only.